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Canadian Pacific Pensioners Association London Ont.

Chapter (Since May 1979)  

Meeting Held at:Royal Canadian Legion Victory Br.317

                              311 Oakland Ave.519-455-2331

                               1200 noon third Monday of each month

President: TOM SONIER 519-453-2065    soniert@rogers.com

Vice Pres: DOUG LEBLANC 519-455-8051  daleblanc@rogers.com

 Secretary: 
Treasurer: NICK DIONNE    519-659-7587  radaru@rogers.com

Editor: Charlie Rath 519-850-0091 rath123@rogers.com

Telephone committee:MARILYN WADDELL 519-438-7475

Bowling President:Gerry McGrenere 519-472-7756

 lefty_jake @rogers.com

Newsletter for SEP.18 2017  next meeting OCT.16 2017
PRESIDENTS REPORT;
PRESIDENT’S REPORT FOR SEPTEMBER 2017
Hello everyone. I hope you have had nice summer break.
YEARLY DUES
You can pay your yearly dues at our September meeting.
ANNUAL LONDON CP PENSIONERS GOLF TOURNAMENT 
1. Anyone interested in golfing please reply to Tom Sonier at soniert@rogers.com 
 

2. LOCATION: East Park Golf – 1275 Hamilton Road east of Highbury Ave.
 

3. COST: $28.00 plus tax per person for green fees and power cart.
 

4. WHEN: September 20, 2017 – Tee Times starting at 10:00 a.m. Please try to arrive at least 30 minutes prior to 10:00 a.m.
 

5. This is a fun event and everyone is welcome.
 

WINDSOR CHAPTER VISIT
 

I will be talking with Al Tape in Windsor with regards to their yearly visit to our Chapter in London. There will be more information in the October News Letter.
 

 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY
 

We will be discussing our annual Christmas party with the management at the Victory Branch Legion and will get the information out to you in our October newsletter.
 

NCCPPA PENSION REPRESENTATIVE ELECTION RESULTS
 

Here are the results of the election for the Pension Representative for the next 3 years.
 

Robert J Cameron    1753 votes
 

Mike DeGirolamo       839 votes
 

Jean Claud-Pare        766 votes
 

Jim Blotsky              373 votes 
 

Thanks to those who took the time to submit their ballot in the election.
 

  
 

 

 

         National Council of CP Pensioners Associations
                            144 Brightondale Close S.E.
                         Calgary, Alberta    T2Z 4M7
                    Phone (403) 605-7066           email: llvb@shaw.ca
 

 

September 1, 2017    President’s Update 
 TREASURERS REPORT:


Following is the Treasurer Report for September 18 meeting:

First of all I hope everyone had a great summer and welcome back to our meetings. At our May meeting we had 31 members and guests present with 29 having lunch. Lucky winners of the door prize were Jim Williams and Wally Wolfe who received $20.00 each with our association receiving $22.00

On May 29 I deposited $510.00. Expenses were as follows:  Legion for 29 meals $348.00, Nick Dionne $483.10 for 3 nights accommodation at the Doubletree Hotel in Kamloops BC while attending the Biennial Convention.

We currently have $4782.78 in our bank account and I have $176.00 cash on hand.

As this is the beginning of our new year please be advised that your yearly dues of $10.00 per member are now due. Thank you in advance for promptly paying.

Nick Dionne

Treasurer
SICK REPORT;

OBITUARIES;
Charlie Weir passed away Sept.1,2017
IAN MCCLEOD CLERK  PASSED AWAY July 24th
BIRTHDAYS FOR Sept.
DON DEGRAW, JIM HORNBLOWER,RALPH MALPAGE,MARTY NASON,DALE STEELE

BOWLING FRIENDS

LAIRD MCKENZIE

BOWLING NEWS; 


Hard as it is to believe the 2017/2018 5 pin bowling season has begun! 
 

As usual we welcomed new bowlers and regrettably had to say goodbye to old friends. 
 

We will miss Val and Dennis Barnes, Madeline Wardle, Norm Sayer and Bob and Marilyn Waddell.  Ken and Dianne Johnson are also missing from our ranks to start the season. We trust you all know we would welcome any and all of you back into the fold if and when you are able. 
 

Welcome back to Betty and Bud Bathgate after a years hiatus. Also a big welcome to new bowlers, Pam Simmons, Joe Bartlett, Ken Senior and Irene Cooper. We trust your bowling experience will be a pleasant one. 
 

Another new name on the team roster this year is Chris Dottermann. Not a new bowler (previously Chris Goraj), but a newly married one. Congratulation Chris.  
 

Our first two weeks produced the following high over average results: 
 

September 5th - Eugene Goneau - 194 (+70), Ron Fox - 160 (+47), Fred Warriner - 210 (+46), Gary Hackney - 205 (+46)  
 

September 13th -   John Elliott - 273 (+78), Jack Watson - 214 (+58), Pam Simmons - 133 (+56), Louise Bolton - 265 (+55)   
	


